Holy Family School Middle School Summer Assignment

Dear Families,

Welcome to Middle School! In preparation for your child's arrival into the Middle School ELA class we have assigned each student a number of i-Ready lessons to be completed between Thursday, June 22nd and Tuesday, August 1st. These lessons range in length and topic and have been chosen specifically to build on students strengths and help review any concepts that will be recurring throughout the upcoming year.

We encourage the students to spread these lessons out throughout the allotted time so that they can properly dedicate themselves to the different lessons while still enjoying their summer vacation time. To that end, we are recommending completing 2 lessons per week be completed.

In addition to the i-Ready ELA lessons, there is a summer math assignment which can be found on the school website. All assignments should be completed in a timely manner and returned to the appropriate teacher when school resumes.

Please feel free to reach out to any of us if you have any questions throughout the summer.

Have a great summer and see you in September!

Sincerely,

The Middle School Teachers